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Wednesday 10th January 2024 
 

   Dear Parents/Carers  
 
During this academic year children in Year 5 will have the opportunity to take part in learning 
sessions at St Margaret Ward Catholic Academy. They will be travelling by school minibuses 
accompanied by members of school staff. 
 
The dates for Spring 1 are as below; 
 
Tuesday 16th January, pm – P.E. 
Wednesday 24th January, pm – Music 
Thursday 25th January, am – P.E. 
Tuesday 30th January, pm – P.E. 
Wednesday 7th February, pm – Music 
Thursday 8th February, am – P.E. 
 

    Where the sessions are in the morning, children will need to arrive for 8.30am and will return to     
    school in time for lunch. If this is a P.E. session, children should come to school in their P.E. kit,  
    bringing their uniform to change in to on their return to school. 
 

For afternoon sessions the children will leave school following an early lunch and, traffic 
permitting, will return to school at by the end of the school day. Where this is a P.E. session, 
children should bring their full P.E. kit with them. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the office. 
 
I`m sure that these sessions will be a very enjoyable experience for all. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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